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Dear CareOregon partner, 

Thank you for helping keep our members and communities safe by administering the COVID-19 vaccine. 

The vaccine champion cards we are providing you with are meant to be given to people after they 

receive the vaccine. The cards: 

• Encourage our members to share their experience getting the vaccine with someone else, to 

help increase vaccine confidence among unvaccinated people. 

• Tell members about how to sign up for v-safe, the CDC’s vaccine tracking tool. 

These cards are standard paper size (8.5” x 11”) and can be printed double-sided and then cut in half. If 

you wish, you can use a program like Adobe Acrobat to add your logo to the PDF before you print. 

Thank you again for your partnership. 

CareOregon 
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